
UFO EXHIBIT AT MYRTLE BEACH

     Recently, like many others over the years I and my family went on vacation to Myrtle 
Beach, South Carolina. Before leaving I was told that there was a UFO exhibit near there at a 
family entertainment center named "Broadway At The Beach".  I visited the exhibit in a 
building that was close to the Margaritaville Restaurant.  It was titled "Encounter:  U.F.O. 
Experience”.  It is advertised as an out-of-this world family friendly exhibit based on the 
widespread interest in alien life.  Within its seven galleries, it incorporated  over 200 original 
and reproduction artifacts, documented film and recordings, conceptual models and interactive 
experiences.  Replicas throughout the Exhibition were based on reports of alien encounters.  On 
one large wall was a map of the universe.  In the center of it was a small speck representing 
planet Earth.  It really makes you stop and think.   Now many of our scientists are admitting the 
strong possibility that there is life out there .Because of my research, I say that we are not alone.
     Upon checking with the manager at the exhibit I found out that it had been there since May 
and will remain there throughout the tourist season.  In September it will be moved to Las 
Vegas, Nevada.  At that time they stated that 200 to 300 people a day went through the exhibit. 
I found that this exhibit also contained  many statements by former astronauts, statesmen, 
military personnel, and other prominent people.  They all stated on the reality of the UFO 
phenomenon.  This is a good example of the public awareness of the existence of UFOs that I 
have promoted.   One of my favorite statements is, “Knowledge is not a matter of belief or 
desire, Knowledge is a matter of evidence.”  The evidence is there.
  Interestingly, in this months issue (August) of the Mufon Journal there is an article about 
Myrtle Beach being a hotspot for the latest UFO sightings.  Peter Davenport of the National 
UFO Reporting Center (nuforc.com) wrote the article.  The Journal for many years has been 
sent to our local Circleville Public Library and they have kept the back issues.  Our Roundtown 
UFO Society has donated these to the library.  
  We have held monthly public meetings since January, 1989 on the subject of UFOs.  They 
have been   at the library for the past several years.  The meetings are the 2nd Thursday of the 
month at 6:30p.m.  If you want and can't make the meetings for whatever reason you can read 
the highlights on the monthly Updates of our website at roundtownufosociety.com.  

Sincerely,
Pete Hartinger
Director, Roundtown UFO Society
Mufon of Ohio Board Member


